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MARCHING BAND CAMP INFORMATION 

 Our band camp is an absolute necessity for every member of the LBHS Band.  With 
another year ahead, this camp allows us the time to practice, prepare and get a good start on our 
marching performance season.  The purpose of band camp is to train all members in our style of 
marching and to begin working on our music and drill. 
 Our goal is to learn the half-time show music and the first marching drill.  Students in 
attendance will have a performance spot in our show.  This year’s camp is essential as we have 
a major performance the third week of school.  This means we will perform in uniform at half 
time.  There is no time to lose.  We do not get a second chance to make a great first 
impression. 
 

ATTEND BAND CAMP.   
WE NEED EVERYONE TO ATTEND FOR US TO BE SUCCESSFUL. 

 
WHEN: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, July 29-August 2, 2019 
WHERE:  Lake Brantley High School 
TIMES:  Monday-Thursday, 1 – 8:30 pm; Friday, 1 – 5:30 pm.  Start times are just that, start 
times; they should not be arrival times.  Students are expected to be in their places, with 
instruments out, ready to play. 
HOW:  Please provide your own transportation.  If you need assistance, please contact Mr.  
Wharton prior to band camp at 407-746-3460. 
COST:  The LBHS Band participation fee is $125.00.  The price will include clinician fees, 
meals and snacks for band camp, a band t-shirt, a duffle bag for new members, and band 
program services for the entire school year.  Payment plans are available; however, they should 
be arranged in advance through Mr. Wharton.  Any band student having a financial problem 
should contact Mr. Wharton at 407-746-3460 (band room office).  All financial arrangements 
will be handled confidentially. 
REGISTRATION:  Late registration will be held on Monday, July 29th beginning at 11:00 
a.m.  Please arrive promptly as lines can be long and you do not want to be late for the first day 
of camp!  All paperwork should be turned in any time prior to the week of band camp.  
Notaries will be available at our summer rehearsal in July and the two evening rehearsals the 
week prior to band camp.  Paperwork can be turned in during those times also or be dropped 
off/mailed to the school campus.  All money will be due on August 2nd.  Please make every 
effort to turn in the paperwork as soon as possible so we can begin processing it.  It takes many 
hours to organize all the paperwork for such a large band.  

 
REMEMBER, TO BE ON TIME IS TO BE LATE! BE EARLY!   
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